
DEC20 l985

qTennessee Valley Authority
~ ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and
Engineering (Nuclear)

6N11 B Missionary Ridge Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS ~ 50-259 85-06 50-260/85-06, AND 50-296/85-06

Thank you for your supplemental response of December 5, 1985, to our request for
clarification of your previous response; issued on November 1, 1985, concerning
activities conducted at your Browns Ferry facility. We have no further questions
concerning this item.

We also appreciate your comments addressing the possible converting of Browns
Ferry Technical Specifications to the standard format.

Sincerely,

cc: ~W. C. Bibb, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director

~R. L. Lewis, Acting Plant Manager
A. W. Whitt, Chief, Nuclear

Safety Review Staff
L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineers

bcc: C Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, Licensing

Project Manager, NRR

State of Alabama

Original signed by
John A. Olshinski for
J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator
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